
Club Meeting Minutes 
August 4, 2022 

Picnic and Bingo at the FW Botanical Gardens 
 

President Kevin Guiles made three announcements prior to our BBQ 

dinner. Jimmy Davis will serve as Vice-President for the remainder of 

this term. We received a letter from Gary and Judy Dobbins, thanking 

the club for our donation to this year’s TNA Educational Exhibits. We 

received the results of the ANA National Coin Week Trivia Challenge. 

The FWCC got a perfect score on the answers! We will be receiving a 

2022 Proof Set as our prize. 

There were a total of 32 members and guests attending the picnic. 

All enjoyed a delicious dinner, from Railhead Smoke House. 

After dinner we played Bingo with numismatic prizes. A total of 23 

prizes were won. Thank you Richard and Frank for doing a wonderful 

job, as always, of calling Bingo and describing the numismatic prizes. 


